PREVENTION. CARE RECOVERY.

Te Kaporeihana Awhina Hunga Whara

5 June 2014

S Rushton
fyi-request-1726-eb2a5bcs5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear S Rushton

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 3 June 2014 requesting the number of lumbar spine surgical procedures
funded by ACC over the last five year. You asked specifically for lumbar spine surgeries related to Core
ltem ID codes SPN240 (SPN115), SPN241, SPN242, SPN243 (SPN116), SPN244, SPN245, SPN246

and SPN247.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by
1 July 2014.

Please contact me at anne.fitzgerald@acc.co.nz if you have any questions regarding this letter.

Yours sincerely

Gonne %@Mo{

Anne Fitzgerald
Advisor, Government Services

CC Carporata Cffice / Justice Cenlre, ¥ Aitkan Street,

Ph [04) 816 7400/ Afc.cong




